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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Staff Structure for 2022 — 23 

Please see below the staffing structure for the coming academic year. Children will meet their new teach, in their new classroom 
on Monday 18th July. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sports Day Y1—Y6 

On Tuesday 28th June, children in these classes will be heading up to the running track at Parliament Hill:  

There will be a mix of activities and races and all children will be included. Parents and carers are invited to accompany their chil-

dren to the track and to watch the activities. Coach Chloe will write to you about what your child/ren need on the day.  

Please speak to your class reps if you are unclear about where to go.  

June — Pride Month 

This month we have been talking to the children in assemblies about the contribution of our LGBTQ + community. We have also 

talked about different sorts of family structures. Love — Equality — Compassion.   

Sports Day Y1—Y6 

On Tuesday 28th June, children in these classes will be heading up to the running track at Parliament Hill:  

There will be a mix of activities and races and all children will be included. Parents and carers are invited to accompany their chil-
dren to the track and to watch the activities. Coach Chloe will write to you about what your child/ren need on the day.  

Please speak to your class reps if you are unclear about where to go.  

Best wishes, 
James Humphries - Headteacher 

Teacher Year(s) Class 

Tracy Nolan Nursery Acorns 

Emily Fox Reception Oak 

Ellie Smith 1 Ash 

Emma Benham / Flora Grant  2 Willow 

Chloe Price 3 Cedar 

Joe Mahon 4 Sycamore 

Kate Agnew 5 Chestnut 

Johnny Chapman 6 Beech 

Flora Grant Cover Teacher N/A 

Karen Trussler Pupil Premium and Cover Teacher N/A 

Other Roles 

James Humphries Headteacher 

Grant Jacobson Deputy Headteacher/SENDCO 

Emma Benham Assistant Headteacher 

Miriam Nadarajah (0.7) Teacher in Charge – ARB 

Marcia Freixeiro 2nd Teacher/ Teacher in Charge ARB 

Coren Miles (0.4) Music Teacher 

Palmi Buschi French Teacher 

Ashleigh Wilson PE Coach/Lead 



 
Online Safety Coffee Morning    

 
We will be holding a parent coffee morning on online safety on Thursday the 30th 
June from 9-10 am.  
 
The meeting will be run by Gillian Ingram of the Camden Learning Centre.  
 
The focus will be on the current online risks to children but will also be an opportunity for all parents to ask any questions 
you may have regarding any aspect of online safety.  
 
All parents are encouraged to attend and are welcome. The meeting will be in the staffroom.  



 




